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MEMORANDUM

FOR

•WNtlARoPA
T ION

U1NCOM.NG DoUTGdNG
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FROM

SUBJECT

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region 
1515 DENR By the bay Building, Roxas Boulevard, 
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

The OIC, ARD for Technical Services

Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

REPORT ON THE ATTENDANCE TO MEETING OF PUBLIC 
SCOPING FOR THE PROPOSED BROOKE’S POINT NICKEL 
PROJECT OF LEBACH MINING CORPORATION (LMC) OF 
FT 11 EMILYN VILLANUEVA AND FT RATIB M. MELOSIN 
OF CENRO BROOKE’S POINT, PALAWAN

Forwarded is the memorandum dated 08 February 2023 of CENRO Brooke’s Point 
Transmitting the attached report on attendance to meeting of FT II Emilyn Villanueva and FT 
I Ratib M. Melosin regarding the above subject.

For information, record.

ELIZARDO B. CAYATOC
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